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Daily Announcements

Tuesday

Nacho Meat 
Tortilla
Chips

2-4-1 Hot Dog
WW Bun

Chili Dog Sauce

 Please see Mrs. Norton for a coloring
sheet.  They will be due Monday

March 11th. Prizes awarded for 1st,
2nd and 3rd place. Good luck! 

Sign up with a friend for Roll the Dice Club
Tournament of Tournaments starting March
7th! Each week we will play a new game for
points. There will be weekly winners as well as
an overall winner for the month for the team
that acquires the most points.
Signup is required , and ends March 4th. There is
a signup sheet on the door to room 118, or track
down Ms. Kleiber in the halls!

If you would like your coloring sheet from the last
coloring contest please come pick it up by Wednesday. It

will go into recycling otherwise.

https://www.canva.com/design/DAF9h4_nEvw/TjzHL4LVjJcHa6yVzV_JDg/edit?utm_content=DAF9h4_nEvw&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=sharebutton


Kindness Crew: our next meeting will be
this Thursday, February 29th, from

3:15-4:15 in Mrs. Wagner's classroom.
Please check your email for more

information regarding the meeting's
agenda. 

Please plan on attending practice at PMS this and

every Thursday for the next few months 4:00- 6:00

PM. If you can't make it please let Mrs. Burris know.

Thank you to the staff and students who
purchased lollipops, cookies and
stickers! As always we appreciate your
support.



Science Fair Club will meet after school 

in Mrs. Martin's Room until 4:30 on the following dates-

Wednesday, March 13th

Wednesday, March 20th

Wednesday, April 3rd

Wednesday, April 10th

Help your school capture every memorable moment in the
yearbook! 

Snap some photos and send them to us! Go to HJeShare.com,
use the code (pmsyearbook) and we will do our best to use

your photos!

Builders Club will be meeting this week on Friday in Mrs. Kurburski's
room at 7:55 A.M.  We will be making butterfly pretzels🦋🦋.
Our last meeting of the year will be Friday, March 8.  We will

celebrate all of our accomplishments and enjoy some donuts. 

https://hjeshare.com/eShare/

